
   

 

1. all emails between the Maintenance Contract Manager for Northland and the Principle Safety 

Engineer, Auckland, in 2015 relating to all Maromaku safety issues, including the installation 

of a speed bump, relocation of signage and upgrading of signage etc you may redact any 

names you feel are sensitive etc 

2. all emails from the Maintenance contract manager for Northland in 2015 to the Contractor 

representative for state highway maintenance for NZTA Northland with cc's to RCA. 

 

1. the request is quite specific requesting ALL correspondence between the two employees of 

NZTA relating to maromaku safety issues. there was only one MCM in 2015 up to sept and if 

there was more than one principle safety engineer then all emails etc from all the principle 

safety engineers for 2015 involving Maromaku safety issues. […] how about just from march 

2015-sept 2015, that should narrow it down a little bit. 

 

 these emails are between another party. only one employee is from question 1. there will be 

some maromaku issues as well as others, but communicated through different people, please 

highlight any issues involving the Journey manager for Northland in 2015. if you need her 

name i can give it ti you once again from march 2015 - sept 2015 will be fine

highlight any issues involving the 

Journey manager for Northland in 2015.”



 


